
                                                                                                                                    
 
 
 

 
 

NEWS 
RELEASE 

GARDEN CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT 
349 Stewart Avenue, Garden City, NY 11530 
(516) 465-4100     FAX (516) 742-3898 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY:  LITTLE LEAGUE OPENING DAY BASEBALL PARADE 
EVENT DATE: SATURDAY, APRIL 6, 2024, 9:00 A.M. 
 
The Garden City Police Department wishes to advise everyone that the Garden City 
Little League Parade will be held on Saturday, April 6, 2024, beginning at 9:00 a.m.  
 
At 8:00 a.m., Parking Field 9E will be closed for parade participants and assembly. 
 
There will be street closures during this event. Motorists and residents are advised to 
make arrangements to avoid the affected areas. There will be No Parking as follows: 
 

• 7th Street: both sides of 7th Street between Franklin Avenue and Hilton Avenue 

• Frankling Ave: Between Stewart Avenue and 11th Street 

• Hilton Avenue: Between Stewart Avenue and 7th Street 

• Stewart Avenue: South side of Stewart Avenue, east of Hilton Avenue 
 
 
Event Summary: 
At 9:00 a.m. hours, the parade will start at 10th St and Franklin Ave, proceed south on 
Franklin Ave to 7th St, west on 7th St to Hilton Ave, north on Hilton Ave to Stewart Ave, 
east on Stewart Ave to the Garden City Gazebo where Opening Day Ceremonies will be 
held.  


